
BNAPS Workshop Open Weekend  - 
Bembridge Harbour Saturday 26 July and Sunday 27 July, 

2014 
 

 

 
 

Ivan Berryman artwork of B-N Islander G-AVCN –  

this aircraft is now under restoration by BNAPS 
 

On Saturday 26 and Sunday 27 July the Britten-Norman Aircraft Preservation Society 
(BNAPS) will have its Harbour Farm workshop open for visitors to view the 

restoration of B-N Islander, G-AVCN, as a means of raising funds for the project. 
 
The open weekend is timed to coincide with the Bembridge Harbour Family Fun 

event that runs from 25-27 July, 2014. 
 

There will be a publicity stand/visitor reception desk alongside the Tollgate Café on 
the Embankment Road. 
 

Workshop visitors will check in here and there will be a minibus shuttle from the 
Tollgate Café to the Harbour Farm Workshop and back.  

 
There will be no charge for the minibus or for workshop entry. Visitors will be invited 
to make a donation to BNAPS, gift aided if possible. A donation of around 

£2.00/head, £5.00/family would be most welcome for the minibus shuttle round 
trip/workshop visit 

 
The minibus shuttle will run from 10.30 until 16.00, nominally at 15 - 20 minute 
intervals. The flow of visitors will be regulated according to demand and to ensure 

there is not an unacceptable build up of visitors at the Harbour Farm end. 
 

At the workshop there will be the opportunity to view the restoration of Islander, G-
AVCN, as work in progress, and meet some of the restoration team. 

 
In the workshop there will be information displays about G-AVCN and a photo gallery 
illustrating what has been achieved so far. 

 
Outside the workshop there will be a BNAPS merchandise sales stand. Tea, coffee, 

biscuits and cakes will also be available - all donations will be gratefully received. 
 

 


